
In Case you missed it! 
April 2023 Edition

Easter & Appreciation! Read below to catch up
on any events you may have missed for the
month of april!
 

AUTISM AWARNESS MONTH

Support From Creedmoor PD

The month of April was Autism
Awareness Month, the Police
Department worked with the

Christian Faith Center, 1st Place
Academy and others, to cover a

patrol car in multi colored
fingerprints.(Pictured Right)  

The car could be seen at various
locations throughout the city!

The Police Department Appreciates
the warm thank-yous! 

https://www.facebook.com/CityOfCreedmoor/
https://www.instagram.com/cityofcreedmoor/
https://twitter.com/CityofCreedmoor
https://www.cityofcreedmoor.org/home


PROMOTIONS!

The week of April 10th was National Public
Safety Telecommunicators week.
April 26 was Administrative Professionals Day

Thank you City Staff for all you do!  

Thank you  Falls Lake Academy! TRLC Trail Crew 
"Year of the Trail" Proclamation from the Mayor

Eugene Harris 

Tiffany Smith

Joshua Garrett
Lieutenant Eugene Harris has over 26

years of law enforcement experience at
various levels and has been employed

with the Creedmoor Police Department
since 1999. During his time in

Creedmoor, he has served as patrol
officer, patrol sergeant, and detective.

Detective Tiffany Smith has
approximately 5 years of law

enforcement experience as well as prior
military experience. Tiffany has worked
as a patrol officer and has participated
in several events and programs in her

time in Creedmoor that have provided
excellent service to our community.

Sergeant Joshua Garrett has 8 years of
law enforcement. During his time in

Creedmoor, Josh has served as a patrol
officer and corporal. Josh and his wife
Jessica are the proud new parents of a

baby boy named Aiden.

To stay up to date continue to monitor our media,
Thank you for reading and see you again next month!!  


